
	

	
	

 

 

SCHOOL PHYSICIST OF THE YEAR AWARDS  2018 
Letter of Acceptance for Y10 student 

  
Dear Student,  
   
 Many congratulations on being selected by your school as an award winner for School Physicist of 
the Year Awards 2018! On behalf of Northumbria University and the Ogden Trust, NUSTEM is very pleased to invite 
you to attend an event on our campus to celebrate students who excel at physics across the region.   

The Ogden Trust provides a £25 book token for each prize-winner. Prize-winners will also be eligible to apply for 
events and other programmes offered by the Ogden Alumni Association.   Certificates and prizes will be presented 
at the award ceremony which will be held at Northumbria University. 

 The details of the ceremony are as follows:  
  

Date and time:  Tuesday 19th June 2018 at 18:30 
 
Venue:  Room CCE1-003 Business and Law Building, Northumbria University City Campus East 1;  
 For satnav use NE2 1UY.  
 
Nearest metro station: Manors 

 
The programme for the evening is outlined overleaf, and a map and directions can be found in here:  
https://www.northumbria.ac.uk/media/27088499/campus-map-sept16.pdf (look for building number 4 on the 
map) 
 
A light buffet will be available on arrival and you are invited to bring up to 2 guests (but no young children please). 
You should let your teacher know who, and how many guests, will be attending so they can be included on the 
registration form. The evening will be recorded by a professional photographer and photos will be made available 
to you free of charge after the event. The dress code is smart casual.  
 
I will email you closer to the date of event with final details and look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 19th of 
June at 18:30. 
 
 
           Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
           Dr. Antonio Portas 
 
Dr Antonio Portas 
Outreach Ogden Science Officer 
Faculty of Engineering and Environment 
E305, Ellison Building, Northumbria University, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8ST, United Kingdom 
T:  +44 (0)191 227 7163 
E: antonio.portas@northumbria.ac.uk 

 


